
YOUR FEEDBACK IS INVITED ON THE 

REVIEW OF SHELTERED HOUSING 

Dear Resident,                              
 

You have recently been notified that the 
Council is proposing to place Older 
Persons Housing into 3 categories, 
some schemes have been deemed 
unsuitable for any of the categories. 

 
 

Before a final decision is made 
Councillors are requesting that Officers 
report back to the Executive Committee 
with feedback from residents. 

 
 

We have held a series of meetings 
recently but some of you may not have 
been able to attend due to the short 
notice.  
   
IT IS NOT TOO LATE TO 

SEND YOUR FEEDBACK  
 

APPENDIX 6 



YOUR FEEDBACK IS INVITED ON THE 

REVIEW OF SHELTERED HOUSING 

A Comments box is situated in all 
Scheme lounges and Council reception 
desks for you to add any comments you 
may wish to make. 

 
The boxes will be collected on 31st 

August, 2010.  If you have missed the 
deadline or would like further 
information please telephone: 

 
Sharon Powell   (01527) 64252 ext 4004 
Carol Cockette  (01527) 64252 ext 7601  
Emma Cartwright (01527) 64252 ext 
3994 

 
Or speak to your Home Support Officer 

BEFORE 7th September, 2010 

 
THANK YOU VERY MUCH 


